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Dated: 19tt Decem,ber, 2024

Greetings from the India Meteorological Department !

As we approach a significant milestone, We are pleased to inform
that the India Meteorological Department (IMD) is celebrating its 150ft
anniversary in 2024-2025. Established in 1875, IMD has played a
pioneering role in systematic weather and climate observations,
forecasting, and reporting of weather phenomena in the Indian
subcontinent. The evolution of meteorolory as a modern physical science
owes much to the dedicated scientists and technologists associated with
the IMD throughout its illustrious history. To commemorate the
milestone of 1 50 years, IMD has been launching a series of events,
exhibitions, and international seminars besides interactive sessions with
students to encourage them to explore meteorolory and take up
atmospheric sciences as their career.

A highlight of our year-Iong celebrations will be a grand exhibition
at Bharat Mandapam on January 1sth, 2025. This event will feature IMD
and its sister organizations, along with various government & non-
government entities, which aims to provide an engaging visual experience
for educationai institutions, the scientific community, industry
representatives, and the general public. We invite our lndustry
partners who have beea assistiag aad are keen in collaborating with
IMD through their state of the art innovative products related to
Meteorological Instrumentation. The exhibition event will be aa
international platform for our industry partners to showcase their
innovations and association wlth modern sciences through relevaat
charts, working models, and prototypes that align with your visioa.

Shri Gajendra Kumar, Scientist ?', IMD New Delhi (Tel: 011-
24344245 (O) / +StSeta449464 (M); Email: gkumarimd@gmail.com), will
serve as the Nodal Officer for this endeavour from this Department.

We look forward to your participation and support in making thrs
celebration of incredible journey a success.

Yours sincerely,
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With regards,

Director General of Meteorology

Dear Industry Partners,


